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December 22, 1995

David Kee, Director
Air and Radiation Division
USEPA - Region V
77 W. Jackson Blvd.
Chicago, IL 60604-3590

Dear Mr. Kee:
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U.S. EPA, REGION V

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources hereby requests delegation under section
112(1) of implementation of all existing NESHAPs and of our program mechanism for the
delegation of all future standards under 112(d).

This program builds upon our approved Part 70 operation air permit program and relies on
the authorities and resources cited already in our Part 70 program submittal. We understand
that delegation under 112(1) is based upon the criteria outlined under 40 CFR 63.91. Our
Part 70 program, approved by EPA, demonstrates how we comply with these criteria for part
70 sources. The focus of the enclosed materials will be the demonstration of how our
program meets the criteria for non-Part 70 sources.

Similar to our Part 70 program, this program will cover all geographical areas of Wisconsin,
except for activities conducted by Indians on reservation lands held by the eleven tribes. If
you have any questions regarding this submittal, feel free to contact Patrick Kirsop (608­
266-2060) or Lloyd Eagan (608-267-0574).

The Department has created an excellent program and looks forward to working together
with EPA on its implementation.

Sincerely,

Donald F. Theiler, Director
Bureau of Air Management
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